
 

 
 

 
 

 

Press release 

 
The General Treasury of the Kingdom provides a continuity 

of services at its network offices during weekends and 

holidays for the payment of contributions to the special 

fund numbered 126 

 

The General Treasury of the Kingdom informs those interested in 

making contributions to the special fund number 126, established 

to help alleviate the impact of the earthquake which affected 

several regions of our country, that counters relating to the 

network of its accounting agencies will be open during weekends 

and public holidays, from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

It is also possible to make contributions 24 hours a day, 7 days a 

week, through the General Treasury of the Kingdom website at 

www.tgr.gov.ma. 

 

http://www.tgr.gov.ma/

